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The reason the Airport should reopen as a freight hub is in the National Interest because
since Brexit we have signed trade deals with many countries all over the world including
The Trans Pacific Partnership which will need a vast amount of air freight. This extra
capacity will open up landing slots at Heathrow which will negate the need for the third
runway.
Manston has good road links to the motorway system and a new railway station at Thanet
Parkway.
The continued objection from the woman in Ramsgate is against the National Interest.

Michael Carr 
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